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23" February 2018

Dear Parents
The children have had a good week back after their half term break.

The Footie4Dorset football course started this Monday for Year 3 and 4 pupils who
were interested. This has now been opened up to Year 2 children, any registration forms
can be given to the office.

In Assembly this morning we had representatives from the charity Julia’s House telling
the children about the work they do and the support they give to families.

On Monday our Year 2 class had a super singing lesson led by Mrs Joy, a music
specialist. She taught the children short songs and movement to music with enthusiasm
and great skill. They will be continuing with this each week until Easter.

World Book Day

Just to remind you that World Book Day will be next Thursday 1st March. At St Mary’s
we are going to celebrate this day by asking the children to come into school dressed up
as a comic strip character or a superhero. We look forward to seeing all the different
outfits. Please do not buy expensive outfits for this day.

Adult Skills & Learning

We have been sent information about a new course being provided by the Weymouth
Adult Learning Centre which may be of interest to you. Details are below:

‘Would you be interested in improving your ICT skills and gaining a qualification?
Skills & Learning can help! New course starts at Weymouth Adult Learning Centre
Wednesday mornings 9.00 — 12.00, 7th March — 25th July. Enrolment sessions take
place on 28th February To book a place on the enrolment session please contact the
Customer Service Team on 01202 262300.°
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Parent’s drop-in coffee morning

Just to remind you there is a parent’s drop-in coffee morning on Friday mornings at St
Mary’s. These are held at drop off time in our Kidszone building. If you would like to
pop along for a coffee and a chat, please do, everyone is welcome.

PTA Quiz Night

The PTA have cancelled the quiz night that was planned for Friday 2nd March. They
will be looking in the future at family events that parents, pupils and siblings can come

along to. More information will be coming out soon about the next planned event.

Yours Sincerely

P Foarn

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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